And we are partnering with Acelleron Maternal Health & Wellness - details below.



Join Us for Our PAGS Parenting Series #2

We have kicked-off our fall Parenting Series #2! All sessions are facilitated by one of our providers and are intended to be an open discussion for parents or guardians.

The parenting topics range from newborns to teenagers, so there is something for everyone! All sessions are FREE and open to the public.

Click here to RSVP to a session.



Acelleron Maternal Health & Wellness Workshops Offered at PAGS Beverly Office

We are excited to announce that Acelleron Maternal Health & Wellness, a premier pregnancy and parenting wellness center, is now offering classes at Pediatric Associates Beverly office.

They will offer doula services, support groups, education, and parent and baby activities.

These will be in addition to our Parenting Series and will provide a wide range of holistic resources for parents and their newborns.

Acelleron Maternal Health & Wellness



Reminder to Get Your Flu Shot!

Please note that based on the recommendation of the American Academy of Pediatrics, PAGS will NOT be using the Flu Mist due to poor effectiveness. We will be using the injectable influenza vaccine for the 2016/2017 season and we highly recommend all patients be vaccinated.

Please call our office at (978) 745-3050 to schedule an appointment or to learn about our flu clinics. You can also go to our Facebook page for the flu clinic information.

Visit Our Website

Pediatric Associates - Greater Salem & Beverly (978) 745-3050 | www.pags.com

STAY CONNECTED:

